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Dear Parent / Carer  
  
On Friday 18 November we are inviting pupils to wear non-uniform, in order to raise funds for BBC Children in 
Need.  A suggested donation of £1.00 will be collected from pupils taking part.  Alternatively, donations can be 
made using ‘Parent Pay’.  
  
In addition, there will also be a ‘Cake Sale’ organised by Year 7 pupils.  Cakes and biscuits can be purchased 
during the normal lunch periods and will be priced between 50p and £1.00.  
   
Please be aware that the day will be a normal school day with daily routines in place.  This means that pupils 
must still bring their basic equipment and PE kit if needed on the day.   
  
Pupils are also reminded that clothing must be appropriate for school and the weather.  For these reasons, 
shorts, ripped jeans and cropped tops are not permitted.   
  
It is also essential that if pupils do not wish to take part, they still attend school.  
  
Thank you for your support with our fundraising for this worthy cause.  
  
Yours sincerely  

 
Year Eight Pupil Council  


